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Raywood, Simon

From: Doreen Albone 
Sent: 15 August 2024 15:26
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: cottam solar

dear sir/madam.  
  I am writing in reponse to Cottam solar going before planning in the near future. 
   This project along with the others that are going to cover 10000 acres of productive farmland 
   This is land which is needed to produce food for our population.    This is a project that should be put on buildings 
and brown areas of land, not on productive farmland.   This project will not produce the required electricity in the 
winter,  The loss to farmland wild life will be immense  due to great areas of land being fenced and wildlife being 
trapped.   The damage to the scenery is dreadful.   There is no way this should proceed to try to provide green 
energy. this is not going to be a cheap way. It should be producing food. 
    Yours faithfully.    Doreen Albone refernce number 20047156 
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